
Winter Home Care Recommendations for 

Tenants 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

As the winter season approaches, we want to ensure that you and your home are well-prepared 

for the colder months. Here are some recommendations to help maintain a comfortable and safe 

environment: 

Heating System 

• Check your heating system and replace filters if necessary. 

• Keep vents and radiators clear of obstructions. 

Insulation 

• Inspect windows and doors for drafts; use weather stripping to seal any gaps. 

• Consider using thermal curtains to keep warmth in. 

Pipes 

• Let faucets drip during extremely cold weather to prevent pipes from freezing. 

• Insulate any exposed pipes in unheated areas. 

Safety 

• Test smoke and carbon monoxide detectors monthly. 

• Keep a fire extinguisher accessible in case of emergencies. 

Should you have any questions or require assistance with any of the recommendations, please do 

not hesitate to contact us. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


